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Ravensworth Estate sits on one of the earliest sites of colonial settlement and frontier
conflict in the Hunter and remarkably, its homestead and surrounds remain largely intact.

Glencore wants to expand its Glendell coal mine to cut open the Ravensworth Estate. This
would destroy its extraordinary heritage and ruin a special opportunity for recognition and
reconciliation with First Nations peoples. NOT ON !!

Its rarity and importance has been compared to the World Heritage convict sites in
Tasmania, and the significance of the massacre site has been compared to world war
battlefields in Europe.

Please stop the Glendell mine expansion and save the Ravensworth Estate.

Sincerely,
Roger Seccombe





